
 
 
 
 
 
 

Beam County Primary School 
       Oval Road North, Dagenham, Essex, RM10 9ED.     

Email: office@beam.bardaglea.org.uk, Telephone: 020 8270 4700  
beamcountyprimaryschool.org 

 
Headteacher:  Miss T A Whittington, NPQH, BA (Hons), PGCE 

 Chair of Governors: Miss S Ekmekci 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
6th March 2024 

 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 

Mobile Zoo Visiting Reception 
 
On Thursday 21st March, we have organised for Animal Workshops Mobile Zoo to 
visit the school for Reception children only, in order to provide an exciting learning 
experience for the children.  The mobile zoo provides children the opportunity to 
meet many different animals, everything from bugs to bunnies and snakes to skunks! 
Their hands on, friendly encounters will show children how to handle and care for 
animals and also provide informative information and facts.  
 
This experience will happen at the school during the school day.  
 
In order for this experience to be provided we are kindly asking for a £4.00 
contribution.  Please make payment on your Parent Pay account.  This item will be 
listed as Mobile Zoo 2024 FSM on Parentpay. If we do not receive enough 
contributions, then the experience will have to be cancelled.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 

K Taylor 

 
Mrs. K Taylor 
Assistant Headteacher 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 


